
 

Dear parents and guardians: 

It is really important to hear from all families, especially during these unique and challenging times. To 

better understand how school has been for your child this year we are doing a survey from March 15 to 

April 6.  

I hope you are able to take a few minutes to complete this short survey about your child’s experience in 

school this year. The survey will help you share: 

● how is your family doing during the pandemic 
● how you feel about things that were different this year because of the pandemic, and 
● what is important to you when you think about school next year. 

 
The survey is anonymous, and will only take 10-15 minutes to complete. If you wish to share the 

experience of more than one of your children, you may respond to the survey more than once. 

Your feedback will help us to plan for next year and understand what is important for families when 

preparing for the 2021-2022 school year.  

Please take the survey by visiting ​https://2021epsbfamilysurvey.questionpro.ca/​ by April 6. 

Students in Grades 4-12 will also be taking a student version of the survey, and giving us feedback that 

helps us understand their perspective about school this year.  

I look forward to sharing with you a summary of the feedback we receive.  

If you have any questions about the survey, please contact your school principal. Thank you for your 

time and feedback. 

Sincerely,  

 

Darrel Robertson 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://2021epsbfamilysurvey.questionpro.ca/

